
 

 

 
 

 
October 14 2021 

Dear parents, 
 
Today is the final day of the first half of the first term of this academic year. Next week our students 
and teachers will enjoy a well-earned break for one week before school resumes again on Sunday 
October 24.  
 
I am writing to you this week to draw your attention to our website (https://www.dbswakra.com/), 
and more specifically to our policies tab where many documents have been updated for the new 
academic year. It is important that all parents know about vital aspects of how our school works, 
such as our safeguarding procedures and how complaints can be made in a fair and transparent 
manner, for example.  
 
Copied below is the link to this half-term’s parent survey which was sent out earlier this week. The 
survey will remain open until we return to school after next week’s half-term break on Sunday 
October 24 so that as many members of our DBS Wakra community as possible can have an 
opportunity to answer the questions. I am grateful for the many honest replies received already for 
our survey. We are serious about listening to the views of our students’ parents and we will use the 
information provided to help us to make improvements, wherever possible. 
 
https://forms.gle/rbj8RoRNJXRTZda16 
 
As always, if any parents would prefer to contact me directly regarding the content of this letter, I 
would welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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